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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE...

ADMINISTRATION

SILVER LAKES MIDDLE
ERROL A. EVANS, PRINCIPAL

ELLIS JENOURE, ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL - GRADE 6
CANDACE GOODE, ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL GRADE 7
ARNITA WILLIAMS, INTERN PRINCIPAL - GRADE 8
TIMONTHY GORE, MAGNET COORDINATOR

SCHOOL HOURS
GATES OPEN 8:30 AM

9:05 AM - 3:45 PM

SCHOOL COUNSELING NEWS
WE WOULD LIKE TO CONTINUE OUR SUPPORT
WITH YOUR STUDENT; THEREFORE, PLEASE PLAN
TO SCHEDULE A PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCE
BY CONTACTING OUR SCHOOL OFFICE AT
(754)322-4600.

WELCOME BACK TO OUR EXCELLENT STAFF,
STUDENTS, AND PARENTS TO THE NEW SCHOOL
YEAR, 2024-2025. WE ARE EXCITED TO EMBARK ON
THIS JOURNEY TOGETHER, FILLED WITH LEARNING,
GROWTH, AND ACHIEVEMENT. AS A SCHOOL
COMMUNITY, I AM SO LUCKY THAT YOU HAVE
ALWAYS BEEN KNOWN FOR YOUR UNWAVERING
COMMITMENT TO EXCELLENCE IN EDUCATION. THIS
YEAR WILL BE THE SAME. TOGETHER, WE WILL
CONTINUE TO FOSTER AN ENVIRONMENT THAT
PROMOTES GROWTH, LEARNING, AND PERSONAL
DEVELOPMENT. 

I ASSURE YOU THAT THE HEALTH AND SAFETY OF
OUR SCHOOL COMMUNITY REMAIN OUR TOP
PRIORITY. WE WILL FOLLOW ALL NECESSARY
PROTOCOLS AND GUIDELINES TO ENSURE A SECURE
LEARNING ENVIRONMENT. 

ONCE AGAIN, WELCOME BACK, AND LET US EMBARK
ON THIS JOURNEY TOGETHER. WITH OUR COLLECTIVE
EFFORTS, THE SCHOOL YEAR 2024-2025 WILL BE
FILLED WITH MEMORABLE EXPERIENCES, ACADEMIC
ACHIEVEMENTS, AND PERSONAL GROWTH. 

WITH REGARDS,

ERROL A. EVANS, 
PRINCIPAL



SAFETY & SECURITY PROCEDURES 
2024-2025

• ID BADGES MUST BE VISIBLE, WORN
AT ALL TIMES FOR BOTH STUDENTS,
FACULTY AND STAFF. LAST YEAR’S
BADGES ARE ACCEPTABLE FOR
INCOMING 6TH GRADERS UNTIL
CURRENT ID’S ARE DISTRIBUTED. LOST
ID BADGES WILL BE REPLACED AT A
COST OF $5 EACH AFTER THE 4TH
REPLACEMENT.
• PERIMETER GATES WILL REMAIN
CLOSED UNLESS SUPERVISED. THIS MAY
CAUSE DELAYS WITH TRAFFIC ON THE
ROADWAYS LEADING TO THE CAMPUS
DURING OPENING AND DISMISSAL
TIMES. PLEASE PLAN ACCORDINGLY.
• 8:30 -9:15 AM – STUDENT, TEACHER,
& PARENT LOOP GATES ARE OPEN.
• HOURS OF SUPERVISION WILL BE
STRICTLY ENFORCED FOR SAFETY AND
SECURITY OF ALL. HOURS OF
SUPERVISION ARE FROM 8:30 AM UNTIL
2:45 PM. ANY STUDENT ON CAMPUS
BEFORE OR AFTER HOURS OF
SUPERVISION MUST BE UNDER THE
DIRECT SUPERVISION OF A
FACULTY/STAFF MEMBER.
• SAFETY DRILLS WILL BE CONDUCTED
MONTHLY.
• ALL VISITORS TO OUR CAMPUS MUST
ENTER THROUGH THE FRONT GATE
AND PROVIDE VALID IDENTIFICATION
TO SECURITY.

SCHOOL ADVISORY COUNCIL (SAC)

THE SAC IS A SCHOOL-BASED GROUP INTENDED TO
REPRESENT THE SCHOOL, COMMUNITY AND THOSE
PERSONS CLOSEST TO THE STUDENTS. THE GROUP
SHARES RESPONSIBILITY FOR GUIDING THE SCHOOL
TOWARDS CONTINUOUS IMPROVEMENT. THE SAC

WILL MEET THE THIRD WEDNESDAY OF EACH
MONTH. OUR FIRST MEETING IS THURSDAY, 
AUGUST 29, 2024. ALL ARE WELCOME!

IMPORTANT AUGUST DATES:
 

8/5 -  TEACHERS REPORT TO WORK

8/10 - BACK-TO-SCHOOL 6TH GRADE
EXTRAVAGANZZA

8/12 - FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL

8/15 - GRADE LEVEL ASSEMBLIES

8/22 - SAC MEETING 5:30 – 6:00 PM 
(ROOM 203)

8/22 - OPEN HOUSE 6:00 PM
 

LUNCH REMINDERS:
STUDENTS ARE NOT
ALLOWED TO DOOR
DASH OR UBER EATS
FOODS TO SCHOOL. 



DRESS CODE REMINDERS...

TOPS: SOLID COLORED SHORT SLEEVED
COLLARED POLO TYPE SHIRT OR OXFORD
STYLE DRESS SHIRT. 
PLEASE NOTE: NO COLORS OR GRAPHIC
DESIGNS VISIBLE ON POLO COLLARED SHIRTS. 
APPROVED COLORS: BLACK, BLUE, GREY,
WHITE
OUTERWEAR:  NO HOODIES ALLOWED.
A SWEAT JACKET WITHOUT A HOODIE CAN BE
WORN DURING COLD WEATHER. 
JACKETS CANNOT HAVE OFFENSIVE
LANGUAGE AND/OR GRAPHIC DESIGNS. 
BOTTOMS : NO JEANS.
(CUT/RIPPED/DESIGNED/ SPECIAL STITCHING).
DOCKER, CARGO STYLE PANTS,  FULL LENGTH
PANTS AND CAPRIS PREFERRED. ALL BOTTOMS
MUST BE JUST ABOVE OR AT  KNEE LENGTH
OR LONGER. ALL BOTTOMS MUST BE WORN
AND SECURED AT WAIST LEVEL. NO BAGGIE
PANTS. ALL PANTS SHOULD BE WORN WITH A
BELT. UNDERSHIRTS OR UNDERGARMENTS
SHOULD NOT BE VISIBLE.
APPROVED COLORS : KHAKI, NAVY BLUE,
BLACK. 
NO TIGHTS, PAJAMAS OR SPORTS BOTTOMS
ALLOWED.
SHOES: ATHLETIC TYPE SHOES ARE
RECOMMENDED. PER BROWARD COUNTY
PUBLIC SCHOOLS BACKLESS SLING BACKS,
OPENED TOED FOOTWEAR, THESE INCLUDE
BEDROOM SLIPPERS AND FLIP-FLOPS ARE NOT
ALLOWED. CLOSED TOE SHOES ARE REQUIRED
FOR SAFETY REASONS IN CERTAIN PROGRAMS
OR ACTIVITIES SUCH AS PHYSICAL
EDUCATION, CAREER/TECHNICAL EDUCATION,
AND SCIENCE. 

SLMS FALL SPORTS

AUGUST – BOYS & GIRLS SOCCER

SEPTEMBER – BOYS & GIRLS
GOLF, CROSS COUNTRY, & CHEER

OCTOBER – BOYS & GIRLS
BASKETBALL

“GREAT THINGS COME FROM
HARD WORK AND

PERSEVERANCE. NO
EXCUSES.”

KOBE BRYANT,
PROFESSIONAL BASKETBALL PLAYER



SILVER LAKES MIDDLE IS
CALLING ALL ACHIEVERS,

WILL YOU ANSWER THE CALL?




